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Some thoughts from Fr. Mike… 
 

Dear Friends,  
     

     Peter found it very challenging to accept that the 
mission of Jesus would end with crucifixion and 
death.  Understanding why pain and suffering were 
necessary for discipleship was more beyond his 
comprehension at the point we hear about in the 
Gospel today.  Peter wanted Jesus to avoid the 
course of action that Jesus described.  Like many of 
the people of his time, and many people in our own 
time for that matter, he failed to grasp how suffering 
could play any role in God’s plan.  Peter continued 
to hold on to the belief that being part of God’s 
kingdom meant power and success.  Even though 
Peter had proclaimed Jesus as the Messiah, he had 
not let go of the idea of a Messiah of earthly 
splendor and glory.  Peter would have to struggle 
and even experience complete failure before 
accepting the fact that the standards of Christ were 
not those of prosperity and privilege.  Jesus 
cautioned Peter about being closed minded about 
God’s plan.  In very stern words, Jesus informed 
Peter that God did not adhere to the standards of 
the world.  Jesus’ response to Peter included the 
warning that when we hold on to worldly ways, we 
lose our ability to benefit from God’s ways.   
      The message in the Gospel passage today are 
not meant solely for Peter.  They are intended to 
challenge us to make the choice to follow God’s 
ways or the world ways because it is impossible to 
do both.  Many would prefer a Gospel message of 
prosperity, power and privilege.  The fact is, this is 
not reality.   The real reality is that we cannot 
escape pain and suffering because we all encounter 
it in one way or another – sickness, failed 
relationships, loss of Job, financial struggles, the 
death of a loved one.  In those moments we must 
choose to trust in the way of Jesus and follow the 
cross across the hill of Calvary or turn bitter because 
our expectations were not met.  Being a Christian is 
a demanding honor because God’s way of doing 
things is contrary to human expectations.  A 
willingness to follow Jesus, even with our crosses 
will lead us to true glory, honor and joy.  When we 
refuse to allow our expectations and the ways of the 
world to rule our hearts, we will come to understand 
that we have found real glory that will last forever.   
       
   
 Peace, prayers and love to all of you, 

Fr. Mike 
 

 

Mass Schedule + Readings 
 
Saturday      August- 29   

            The Passion of St John the Baptist 

5:00pm                 Irene Livak  r/b   Christine & Joe Fallon 

Sunday         August- 30    

                         22nd  Sunday in Ordinary Time 
                               (Jer 20:7-9   Rom 12:1-2   Mt 16: 26-27)    

9:00am           Giovanni Scrivanich    r/b   Grace & Dom Piccini 

11:00am         Ronald Cannella   r/b  Connie Cannella 

Monday         August- 31    Weekday 
             (1 Cor 2:1-5   Lk 4:16-30)        
9:00am        Christopher Cranston  r/b  The Giffen Family 

Tuesday        September- 1    Weekday  
                               (1 Cor 2:10b—16   Lk 4:31-37) 
9:00am            Special Intentions of GraeyKutty Palakulum  

                     & Family  r/b   Val & Babu Perumpail 

Wednesday   September- 2  Weekday    

                                (1 Cor 3:1-9   Lk 4:38-44)           
9:00am              Joanne Baldachino   r/b   Mike & Vikki McGuiness 

Thursday      September- 3     St Gregory the Great 

                       (1 Cor 3:18-23   Lk 5:1-11)        No Mass         

Friday            September- 4      Weekday 
             (1 Cor 4:1-5   Lk 5:33-39)           

9:00am           Tresiamma Joseph   r/b   Val & babu Perumpail 

Saturday        September- 5   St Teresa of Calcutta 
              (1 Cor 4:6b-15   Lk 6:1-5 

5:00pm            Giovanni Scrivanich   r/b  Grace & Dom Piccini 

Sunday         September- 6    

                         23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
                                (Ez 33:7-9   Rom 13:8-10   Mt  18:15-20) 

9:00am            Francis Cerri   r/b   The Tkachuk Family 

11:00am             Nicholas Betancourt   r/b  Carmen Santos 

 
 

      Sanctuary Candle… this week 

        Al DeRosa      r/b  Francis DeRosa 

                                           

    
To dedicate a Sanctuary Candle in memory of or for the intention of a loved 
one, Please call the office @ 732-792-2270. The donation is $10.00 
 

Prayer Chain Contacts: 
Patty Hileman  732-446-7651    Mary Costagliola  732-446-4255 

 
Please Keep in your prayers: 
The sick and the lonely, the safe return of our service men and 
women, for vocation to the priesthood and religious life and for 
the hungry and the homeless. 
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REGISTRATION FOR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
The Registration process for Religious Education Classes for the 2020-2021 year is 
taking place.  Registration forms for returning students were sent via Flocknotes.  If 
you did not receive the registration form or are unable to access it, it is available on the 
website or email Fr. Mike (frmikestjoseph@optonline.net) to receive it by email.   
Registration forms for new students (those entering 1st grade and those transferring 
from another Religious Education Program are available on the Parish website.  Or you 
can email frmikestjoseph@optonline.net to receive one in email (please specify if for a 
new registration).   

***** 

 

CATECHISTS FOR RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
While there is no certainty about what will take place for Religious Education this year, we still have to 
make plans to meet the needs of providing Religious Education for the Children of the Parish.  Right 
now we are in need of at least three Catechists to teach in the Religious Education Program.  We are 
in need of teachers for 7th Grade on Monday at 4:30PM, 1st Grade on Monday at 6:30PM and 6th 
Grade on Tuesday at 4:30PM.   If we do not have in person classes, teachers would stay in touch 
with children (via parents) to assist in learning with emails or other means.  If we do have in-person 
classes, we may need additional teachers for those who would not be comfortable teaching in person.  
If you are interested and willing to be a Catechist, please Let Jean know – 
jeanstjoseph@optonline.net or 732-792-2270.   Additionally, I am looking for volunteers to help reach 
out to offer support in the event that classes do not take place in-person and for those who opt to do 
home schooling.  The support could come in helping parents find the materials available online, 
checking on the progress of children by emails, offering explanations, etc.  While things are still up in 
the air, it will be good to have people ready to go.  If you would like to help out with the home learning 
part of the program, let Jean know at the contact information above.  Thanks! 

***** 
 

FOLLOW ME: MEETING JESUS IN THE GOSPEL OF JOHN 
Being Catholic takes more than simply believing in God or doing what God asks of us. Jesus wants 

each one of us to be more than just a believer—he wants you to be his disciple and friend. To help you 

answer this call to deeper friendship with Christ, the Adult Faith Group will begin a program called - 

Follow Me: Meeting Jesus in the Gospel of John.  We will begin on September 17th at 6:00pm. For 

more information or to register, visit AscensionPress.com, or contact Carmen Santos at 

carmenstjoseph@optonline.net. You will not only benefit personally from being part of this study; you 

will also help us to grow in fellowship as a parish as we grow closer to Christ together. 

 
VOLUNTEERS FOR THE GOLF OUTING 
We are looking for several volunteers to help with the Annual Golf Outing that will take place on 
Thursday, September 17th at the Forsgate Country Club in Monroe.  If you would like to volunteer 
some of your time, or for more information, please contact Dave - - dcerulosr@gmail.com or 732-781-
6623.  Thank you very much. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SUNDAY MASS – The public celebration of Sunday Mass has resumed with limited seating capacity.  
Sunday Mass is celebrated on Saturday evening at 5:00 PM and Sunday morning at 9:00 AM and 

mailto:frmikestjoseph@optonline.net
mailto:frmikestjoseph@optonline.net
mailto:jeanstjoseph@optonline.net
mailto:dcerulosr@gmail.com
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11:00 AM.  We may only have one-third of the capacity in the Church.  Please remember that masks 
must be worn and cover mouth and nose.  Also, doors are locked at the start of Mass so that there is 
no need for people to wander around looking for a seat – so please arrive before Mass begins.  For 
complete details about the restrictions and policies please go to our website 
https://www.stjosephmillstone.org/covid-19-related-news.  Masses will also be live streamed at 
https://vimeo.com/event/106444.     

***** 

 

GOLF OUTING 
Plans are moving right along for our annual golf outing that will take place on September 17th at the 
Forsgate Country Club in Monroe.  Once again this year the outing will utilize the Banks Course.  The 
historic Banks Course was designed by Charles H. Banks, one of America's celebrated "Golden Age" 
architects. Regarded as an architectural gem, the "traditional" design of the Banks Course features 
many holes inspired by some of the legendary Scottish courses, as well as Bank's signature steep 
and dramatic greenside bunkers. The course is consistently ranked by Golf Digest as "Best in State" 
for New Jersey.  Join us for this great event.  Registration forms are available on the Parish website 
https://www.stjosephmillstone.org/golf-outing.   
Many wonderful opportunities exist for sponsors for this event.  Sponsorship opportunities are listed 
on the brochure that can be accessed in the document on the website listed above.      

****** 
 

DAILY MASS 
We have resumed the public gathering for Mass at 9:00 AM on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Friday with no more than 50 people.  Mass will also be live streamed at 9:00 AM on those days.  You 
will be able to participate in real time from your home by going to 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCIlmH-Un3j9sUCCqq-KYoSg/live.  If you miss the live stream, it will be 

recorded and available to watch.  It does take a little time for the recording to process, so it will be 
available as soon as possible.     

***** 
 

FOOD COLLECTION 
You can still drop off donations in the box on the lower level or in the bin that is outside the 
front door to help those who may need something.  The need for assistance continues to 

grow.  Food banks are receiving more requests for assistance as people face financial challenges.  
Your donations are appreciated and your donations continue to reach those who are in need.   

****** 
 

Activities 

All meetings and activities are still suspended.  There will be no indoor group 

meetings and events until further notice.  Groups may meet outside on Church 

grounds.  Social distancing is still to be observed.  This does apply to all groups. 
****** 

 
 

BAPTISMS 
We are scheduling Baptisms.  The number of people permitted at a Baptism is limited.  If desired, we 
can live stream the Baptism for those who are unable to attend.  Only one family at a time will be 
scheduled for Baptism.  It is good news that we are welcoming God’s little ones.  Those who would 
like to schedule a Baptism, may the parish office to schedule the Baptism of your child.   

***** 

 
 

STAY CONNECTED – FIND THE LATEST NEWS  

https://www.stjosephmillstone.org/covid-19-related-news
https://vimeo.com/event/106444
https://www.stjosephmillstone.org/golf-outing
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCIlmH-Un3j9sUCCqq-KYoSg/live
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Don’t forget to stay in touch with parish events through social media.  Find out what is going on at our 
website at www.stjosephmillstone.org.  Connect with the parish on Facebook.  Give our page a like to 
keep informed about events.  You can find the parish page on Facebook at St. Joseph Catholic 

Church Millstone Twp. NJ or @stjosephchurchmillstone.     Stay informed – stay connected! 
***** 

 

VERY IMPORTANT - - HELP US TO BE IN TOUCH WITH YOU 
The Parish uses Flocknotes which is a program to send out email and text messages to parishioners.  
This will allow us to stay in touch about parish events, emergency closings and important information.  
To benefit from this, you must sign up with your cell phone number and/or email address.  In the 
present time, it is important that we have a way to get news out to everyone.  We will use Flocknotes 
to let parents know if Religious Education classes are canceled and we send out reminders about 
scheduled closings for holidays, etc.  It is easy to be on the notification list – just text the code sjmill to 
84576 and follow the prompts.  You may also go to our website to be included – 
stjosephmillstone.org/flocknotes.  Just enter your information and follow the prompts.  You can then 
select the groups that you want information from.  You can choose to receive the weekly bulletin or be 
notified if someone in the parish needs help or be notified when someone has asked for prayers or be 
part of special programs like the Lenten Program listed in the bulletin on the previous page and more.  
For those with children in the Religious Education Program, you must choose the class and session 
that you have a child attending.  If you have a child in grade 3 and a child in grade 7 on Tuesday at 
6:30PM, you would choose Tuesday 6:30PM grade 3 and Tuesday 6:30PM grade 7.  If you are not 
signed up on Flocknotes, you will not receive notification about closings.  Please remember to 
use contact information (cell number and email) that you use regularly.  All information is confidential.  
Others are not able to view your information.  Please remember that email and text message will be 
sent from Flocknotes.  Thanks! 

***** 
 

 

A convenient way to donate is through online  
Parish Giving.  This is offered free of charge to you so that you may make donations by credit card or 
transfer from your checking account. Check it out at WWW.stjosephmillstone.org and click on 
“Contribute/Donate” then click on the link for Electronic Giving. You can then set up an account 
or choose a onetime donation without an account.  If you have any questions about this, please email 
or leave a message for Fr. Mike  

****** 
 

CATHOLIC ANNUAL APPEAL 
The 2020 Catholic Annual Appeal for the Diocese of Trenton is now under way. The Catholic Annual 
Appeal is used by the Diocese to support the various work and ministries of the Diocese of Trenton.  
Our Parish Goal for the Annual Catholic Appeal is $39,500.00.  If you would like to make a 
pledge/donation to the Diocese for the Annual Appeal, there are pledge cards on the table at the 
entrance of the Church.  You can complete it and mail it to the Diocese or send it the parish Office.  If 
you are including a check, please make checks payable to The Diocese of Trenton Annual Appeal.  
You may also make an online donation by logging onto www.dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal.   
Please be sure to list your parish as St. Joseph in Millstone Twp.   If you would like more information 
about the Annual Catholic Appeal you can go to our parish website 
https://www.stjosephmillstone.org/annual-catholic-appeal  - there, you will be able to view the Bishop’s 
video and more.  Thank you for your generosity and support.      

***** 

 
 
CATHOLIC CHARITIES NEWS 

http://www.stjosephmillstone.org/
https://www.stjosephmillstone.org/flocknotes
http://www.stjosephmillstone.org/
http://www.dioceseoftrenton.org/catholicappeal
https://www.stjosephmillstone.org/annual-catholic-appeal
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During the Covid19 pandemic, in addition to on site services, Catholic Charities has established Tele 
Health and Tele Mental Health services. Call 800-360-7711.  Food pantries are experiencing a 50% 
client increase. Pantries distribute prepackaged food bags mornings in Mercer and Ocean Counties 
(9-12) Go to www.catholiccharitiestrenton.org for directions and information on additional services. 

***** 
SHOP AT AMAZON - SUPPORT THE PARISH 
Help support the parish by designating St. Joseph  
Church as the charity you wish to support.  Eligible purchases will result in Amazon donating a portion to 
the parish.  You do have to designate St. Joseph Church, Millstone Twp. as your charity.  You also have 
to use the Amazon Smile site instead of the normal Amazon site.   
Go to http://smile.amazon.com/ch/22-6103657  
(a direct link) or go to our website and click the link.  Thanks for your support!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH INFORMATION 

http://www.catholiccharitiestrenton.org/
http://smile.amazon.com/ch/22-6103657
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Parish Office: 732-792-2270 

Office Hours: Mon-Fri 9:30AM – 2:30PM 

Mailing Address: 91 Stillhouse Road  

                                                         Millstone Twp, NJ  08510 

WWW.STJOSEPHMILLSTONE.ORG  
 

PARISH STAFF 
 

Rev. Michael P. Lang – Pastor 
frmikestjoseph@optonline.net 

 

Rev. Daniel Murphy – Weekend Assistant 
sabatman_2000@yahoo.com 

  

Chris Chandonnet, Permanent Deacon 
Chrisstjoseph@optonline.net 

Jean Semanchick, Parish Secretary & 

 Coordinator of Religious Education 
Jeanstjoseph@optonline.net  

Carmen Santos, Pastoral Associate 

carmenstjoseph@optonline.net  

Kristine Reide, Music Ministry Leader 
Kris0373@aol.com  

 

MASS TIMES 

 
 

Saturday Evening – 5:00 PM 

 

Sunday Morning – 9:00 AM & 11:00 AM 

 

Mon, Tues, Wed & Fri – 9:00AM 

 

Holy Days: as listed in the bulletin 

 

Confessions: At this time, Confessions are  

               Offered by appointment only.   

 
BAPTISM – The Sacrament of Baptism is normally celebrated on the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the 
month at 12:30 PM.  Parents are asked to register for a Baptism Preparation Session prior to 
the Baptism.  Baptisms must be scheduled in advance by calling the Parish Office.  Sponsors 
must obtain Sponsor forms from their home parish – Sponsors must be active practicing 
Catholics.  The Sacrament of Baptism is not celebrated during the Season of Lent.   
 
Marriage – Diocesan policy requires that arrangements for Marriage be made one (1) year in 
advance of the wedding.  Refer any questions to the Pastor.   
 
Sick Calls – Please contact the Parish Office when someone is seriously ill requiring a visit by 
a Priest.  If someone is unable to attend Mass on a regular basis and would like to receive 
Communion please call the Parish Office 
 
Registration – We are glad you are here and want you to feel like a full member of the parish.  
Registering as a parishioner helps us to know who you are and to stay in touch.  Registration is 
required for sponsor forms. 
 
Sponsor Certificates – This is a form required to be a Godparent or Sponsor for Confirmation.  
To receive a form, the following is required: -Be a registered, active (attends Mass) member 
of the parish (for at least 6 months); be at least 16 years of age; must have completed the 
Sacraments of Baptism, Eucharist and Confirmation; If married, have a valid marriage within 
the Church.   
 

http://www.stjosephmillstone.org/
mailto:frmikestjoseph@optonline.net
mailto:sabatman_2000@yahoo.com
mailto:Chrisstjoseph@optonline.net
mailto:Jeanstjoseph@optonline.net
mailto:carmenstjoseph@optonline.net
mailto:Kris0373@aol.com
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